
 

 

December 23, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I’m happy to report that despite the high COVID positivity rate in our area, our Extended Care 

Facility remains COVID free.  I would like to remind you to take all the necessary precautions to 

prevent the spread of the virus.  Please continue to wear your masks, wash your hands and 

socially distance.  I especially urge you to refrain from visiting when you are not feeling 100%.  

We are now seeing cases of Influenza throughout the community and reports of other cold 

symptoms.   

I’d also like to remind you that there are times your loved one may need to leave the facility for a 

medical appointment.  If your loved one does not have a coat here, I encourage you to bring one 

in.  We do use blankets for these trips, but having a warm coat may keep them just all that more 

comfortable over the winter.   

As we come to the end of another year, I want to extend a sincerely thank you for all your 

prayers and support.  I want to wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


